From: _—
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Deadline 8.

Date: 21 August 2019 13:22:23
Dear Mr Singleton,

I would like to highlight the leisure and sporting activities my family have enjoyed over
the years of living within the DCO boundaries of the proposed WMI.

Firstly the beautiful, peaceful, safe, scenic site of Gailey Canoe club, my 3 children all
paddled here and as you can see from below photos the club is well attended.




Secondly greensforge sailing club, an expetional club with many opportunities for all ges
and the beautiful scenic resovior that I know you visited. Also providing ideal peaceful
fishing for many people.










Then our canal and public rights of way which are both in constant use and provide a
scenic, peaceful tranquil get away from life’s busy stresses.


















Please consider what will be lost to so many to the WMI wrong location proposal

Kind regards
Debbie Gibson.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foverview.mail.yahoo.com%2F%3F.src%3DiOS&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C80986996a8864b07018a08d726323174%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C637019869364305319&sdata=K7o4EIoAo7bS2ZV34vbrFYaxDqZtqDT%2BjzSCJgFpIV8%3D&reserved=0



